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Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
State of New Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

March 5, 2013

RE: P~”13-025 Request for Waiver of Puc 2505.09(b) Independent Monitor

Dear Ms Howland:

On January 23, 2013 NHEC submitted an application for Certification of Certain-Sited Sources in accordance with
Puc 2805.08 for the NHEC Sunapee District office at 604 Sunapee Street, Newport, NH. As a follow up to that
application we are submitting the attached waiver request for your review.

If you have any questions or require additional information please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Gary S. Lemay PE
NHEC Renewable Energy Engineer

e-mail — lemayg@nhec.com
W - 603-536-8828
C - 603-254-7518
F - 603-536-8698
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